
 
 MEDIA ADVISORY 

Contact: OCTOBER 2, 2018 

Lael Wageneck, MPA, APR 
Public Engagement Specialist        
(805) 568-3425, lwageneck@countyofsb.org 

 
ISLA VISTA PARKS AND SIDEWALKS CELEBRATION 

New Sidewalks Improve Community Safety and Aesthetics 
 

WHAT:  The public is invited to join Santa Barbara County and Isla Vista Parks and 
Recreation District (IVPRD) officials, staff, and community partners as we 
host an official ceremony to celebrate recent sidewalk and recreational 
improvements at Pardall Gardens Park in Isla Vista. 

 
WHY: Local jurisdictions can accomplish more when we work together. IVPRD 

facilitated the removal of old concrete in front of the park and Santa Barbara 
County Public Works installed 100 feet of new sidewalk. This is one part of a 
long-term plan to improve Pardall Gardens.  

 
WHEN:    11:15 a.m. Thursday, October 11, 2018 
  Pardall Gardens Park 
  6524 Pardall Road, Isla Vista, CA 93117 
 
WHO:     Joan Hartmann, Third District County Supervisor  
  Scott McGolpin, County Public Works Director  

 Rodney Gould, Isla Vista Parks and Recreation District General Manager 
 
OTHER:  Event parking is available in the lot on the corner of Pardall Road and 

Embarcadero Del Mar. The concrete and cinderblock removal was paid for 
by voter approved Measure O capital improvements funding. Concrete 
installation was paid for by Measure A and gas tax funding. For more 
information, contact Lael Wageneck at lwageneck@countyofsb.org or (805) 
568-3425. 
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Santa Barbara County Public Works 
123 E. Anapamu St., Santa Barbara CA 93101 

 (805) 568-3000 
www.countyofsb.org/pwd  
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